
STURBRIDGE RECREATION COMMITTEE 

 

MONDAY DECEMBER 5, 2005 minutes 

 

In Attendance Leial Glaser, Al Jones, MaryLou Volpe, Mike Curtain and Lynne Girouard 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT Lynne /  Mary Lou 

Salaries  $14542.35  

Purchased Services   $2,783.40    

Supplies Account   $1,076.65   

Team Sports    $7,500.00 

Other Charges  $195.00  

Revolving Account    $9,991.12 

Cedar Lake Bath house $3,862.99 

Skate park Gift Account $618.25 

 

CORRESPONDENCE IN 

FEMA Public Assistance not applicable to our department 

Dynamics of democracy  Lynne has notified Roberta Dunn for possible project for 2006 

 

CORRESPONDENCE OUT 

Budget / Capital requests have been submitted to Jim and the Capital Committee 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

Consulting Fee $80,000.00 

League Funding Requests will be finalized at the next meeting 

 

SIGN AND PROPERTY USE   

Nativity Pagent has been approved for use of the Town Common 

 

RECREATION AREA     

New Program  Bowling Activity   

Would like to see Sky Hawks again this year 

 

NEXT MEETING 

Monday January 9, 2006 6:00pm  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Lynne Girouard 

 

 



 

 


